



Astbury and Moreton Neighbourhood Plan

Meeting held at D.M.'s house, Brownlow,

Wednesday 29th. June 2016

Present: John Carter (JC), Sandie Boynton (SB) Don Muir (DM) ,Nick Sharman (NS), Phill Critchlow (PC), Judith Critchlow (AJC).

Apologies: , Andrew Rutherford, (AR)

(Other abbreviations- CE- Cheshire East, TE Tom Evans NP Neighbourhood Plan)

1. JC introduced the meeting. Formal agenda not followed.
2. Review of minutes.
3. JC reported email received from TE to Parish Clerk offering to reinstate the area of land which CE requested to be excluded from our NP area (a couple of fields) It was agreed that we should agree to this revised boundary for the NR provided it is a simple process. JC will ask for a plan showing the junction and our boundaries.
4. JC reported he and Sally Anne Banks had been to the bank with Parish Clerk (Julie Mason) to complete formalities re change of Parish Clerk. Julie to be endorsed as the NP Responsible Financial Officer at next Parish Council meeting (she will then liaise re financial grant for NP).
5. DM reported that SLAG has received positive responses from 3 Parish Councils to redistribute funds back to the parishes in proportion to the sums donated.
6. Discussion on chronology. DM has produced a schedule of A+M NP consultations. NS is collating everything for the chronology on the website. PC to find copies of posters etc. Which were on the noticeboards.
7. PC showed a mock up of what the NP document may look like with photographs included. It was agreed that PC and JC would meet again on 5th July to continue working on it. SB agreed to look for cycling shots to include.
8. Agreed we need to include a history of the Parish. JC to prepare and to include photos and coat of arms.
9. DM has received a copy of completed Brereton NP Plan which was reviewed briefly by the Team.
10. It was agreed we should consider including comments made by parishioners regarding their feelings and observations for the Parishes in the NP (Info to be found with analysis and pie charts following first public meeting).
11. JC to prepare listed buildings schedule. We also need a list of population numbers . JC will acknowledge the REG 14 comments.
12. Agreed we should invite Andrew Thompson to the next meeting.
13. Next meeting at 7.00 on 27th or 28th. July. Venue to be arranged. Later changed to first week in August due to peoples' commitments.

Meeting finished at 9.10pm.

Distribution—by email to all members. (including Parish Clerk)